NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

June 10, 2010

May 18:
NDSWG meeting.
June 3 :
Special NDSWG meeting to discuss modeling whitepaper

June 8 :
NDSWG meeting

The following is a summary of the main topics of discussion of the May 18th meeting
· ERCOT provided the latest updates on the Database Load frequency timing and expectations. The NDSWG continues to monitor ERCOTs progress on weekly model loads. ERCOT has completed four weekly model loads of nodal database so far.
· NDSWG reviewed S034 that RTWG requested. The NDSWG thought that the functionality that RTWG was requesting already exists within ERCOT systems and we will update the document with comments accordingly.
· ERCOT presented an overview of the Modeling Expectations whitepaper. The whitepaper affects many areas including modeling, equipment energization, and outage scheduling. The NDSWG was asked to review and provide comments. The NDSWG has a special meeting on June 3 to discuss and provide comments to the whitepaper.
· ERCOT presented updates on protocol timelines. Nodal timelines for modeling requirements will need to be followed starting in September 2010. However, ERCOT has concerns on the transition period and is proposing that TSP’s begin a transition to nodal protocol timelines starting July 1. NDSWG had some major concerns with this and will discuss within their respective organizations. 
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